
 

 
 

NOTICE 
 

Beginning July 15, 2021 all City Offices and facilities will reopen to the 
public.  While there are no remaining restrictions on indoor gatherings, 
we ask that if you are visiting any City Offices or facilities and have not 
been vaccinated for the Coronavirus that you wear a mask. 
 
The City Council will resume in person meetings beginning August 18, 
2021. 


